



Opening hours

The reception is open 7/7 from 8AM to noon and from 5PM to 
8PM.


Parking the vehicles

The vehicles are parked all along the road which leads to the 
tent pitches.

Parking directly onspot is not possible due to safety 
reasons.

The vehicles are parked one after the other and the exit way 
is given thanks to the roundabout located nearby sanitary 
building n°2.


Sanitary buildings

The campsite is furnished with 2 sanitary buildings located 
as follow:




They are cleaned everyday.

A laundry machine is available into the sanitary building n°1 
and the keys giving access to it are to be taken directly at 
the reception.


WATER

All the water spots on the campsite are drinkable and 
included into the prices. 

Water available into the sanitary building is hot and 
limitless.

Our campers are required to make an eco-consumption of the 
water all along their journey with us.


Morning bread

Bread and bakeries (croissant, pains au chocolat) can be 
ordered for the day after, at the reception before 5PM.

The  order is then available every morning at the reception 
by 8AM.


BINS

The unic bins spot onsite is located as follow:




The bins into the sanitary buildings are small ones dedicated 
to little hygienic produtcs and so.

The campsite’s management kindly requires his campers to be 
careful about properly sorting the garbages.


GATE / ENTRANCE / EXIT

The front gate is open 24/7. The site is entirely under 
video-supervision.

In case of late arrival, you are kindly asked to be careful 
regarding your neighbours’ peace. If necessary, you can 
exceptionally park your vehicle on the reception parklot and 
get it closer to your pitch by the day after.


Check-out

All check-outs are to be done everyday before 11AM, including 
the paperwork related to those.


Farmhouse opening

The farmhouse proposes every evening (7/7) the diner on the 
reception terrace where are proposed the products directly 
from the owners’ farm work and breeds.

Service starts at 7:30PM. But you can come a little before to 
enjoy a drink if you want to do so.

Reservations are highly recommended at +33 (0) 4 95 25 59 60.


SAFETY onsite

Please refer to the Welcome Book and Safety Rules
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